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The Fairfield Area School Board met on June 2, 2020 at 5:00 p.m. via Zoom meeting for a budget meeting. The following members were in attendance: Mrs. Van Metre, Presiding; Mr. Shutt, Mr. Murray, Mr. Laird, Mrs. Bequette, Mrs. Kalathas, Mrs. Lauren Clark, Mrs. Jennifer Holz, and Mrs. Myers. Also present were Mr. Michael Adamek, Superintendent; Mrs. Amy Simmons, Business Manager; Mr. Nathan Makar, Coordinator of Computer Services and Technology; Mr. Dan Watkins, Special Education Supervisor; Mr. Brian McDowell, High School Principal; Mr. Bill Mooney, Buildings and Grounds Supervisor, Mrs. Patti Weber, Middle School Principal; Ms. Crystal Heller, Athletic Director; and Mrs. Barb Richwine, Elementary Principal.

Presentations


Mrs. Simmons reported on the proposed final budget for the 2020-2021 school year. Discussion was held on the revenue and expense projections and the tax rates. Mrs. Bequette asked if a 1.5% increase to real estate tax would cover the $83,000 deficit that was to be covered by committed funds for textbooks in the fund balance. After more discussion, the Board decided to change the tax rate to an increase of 1.5% so that the deficit is covered. 
A motion was made by Mr. Earl Shutt and seconded by Mrs. Becky Bequette. A roll call vote was taken with Mrs. Rhonda Myers, Mrs. Lauren Clark, Mrs. Becky Bequette, Mr. Earl Shutt and Mrs. Jennifer Holz casting assenting votes. Mr. Josh Laird was no longer in the zoom meeting. Mr. Greg Murray, Mrs. Lashay Kalathas and Mrs. Marcy Van Metre cast dissenting votes. The motion passed 5-3.   
Adjournment


On a motion made by Mrs. Van Metre and seconded by Mrs. Myers, the meeting unanimously adjourned at 6:06 p.m.    

Respectfully Submitted:

Mrs. Marcy Van Metre



Mrs. Amy Simmons
Board President 
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